
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Last week was a week filled 

with talent and events, which 

was organised by our Copen-

hagen Community.  

Our school choir had their sec-

ond session, and are well on 

their way to singing beautifully 

for our Music Festival this year. 

Our Head/Deputy Head Boy 

and Head/Deputy Head Girl 

were straight into their new 

roles and professionally 

showed our 12 Norwegian visi-

tors around.  They visited us 

from a school in Norway and 
were keen to learn about the 

British Curriculum.   

On Friday afternoon all of our 

pupils were off timetable and 

took part in activities based 

around Children in Need.  

Thank you to all the staff who 

ran workshops for our pupils, 

which made the afternoon 

extra special for them.  Thank 

you to our ‘Friends of Copen-

hagen’ who raised over £90.00 

for Children in Need.  All pupils 

dressed in spotty clothing do-

nated £1.00 each.  This made 

our total amount to Children in 

Need £190.00. 

If you wish to see me for any 

reason whatsoever, please do 

not hesitate to contact me 

through the school office.   

Have a good week.  

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Panesar  
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A huge congratulations to our 

Head Boy, Head Girl, Deputy  Head 

Boy and Deputy Head Girl who 

were elected last week.  All pupils 

who performed their speeches in 

front of the SLT team were excep-

tionally brave, and confident.  It 

was great to hear their ideas and 

visions for our school.  Congratula-

tions to: 

Head Boy - Ermal 

Head Girl - Bethany 

Deputy Head Boy - Shayne 

Deputy Head Girl - Asma 

They have already completed their 

first task, where they showed 

around colleagues from Norway!  

They were extremely articulate 

about our school. 

Head Boy and Head Girl   

 

Last week was anti-bullying week 

and a number of different activities 

took place in all of our classes 

throughout the school, which was 

linked to this.  It was fantastic on 

Friday 16th November, where we 

combined Friendship Day with Chil-

dren in Need Day.  Thank you as 

always to our ’Friends of Copenha-

gen’ who ran a cake sale and sold 

books, which were donated by our 

families. Thank you to our Copen-

hagen Community.  

 

  

 

 

 

 
 Friendship Day  



 

 

Current 

whole school 

attendance 

= 93.9 %  

 
  

 

 

Thank you to Mr Fisher and Mr Mesic who organised 

another competitive event for our pupils.  Our year 5 

and 6 pupils took part in the Borough’s Tag Rugby 

event.  They came back stating that they needed 

more practice! 

 Follow us on twitter @CopenhagenP 

Autumn  Term  Events  

  

Road Safety Week begins 19/11/18 

Year 2 trip to Winter Wonderland  27/11/18 

Year 5/6 Swimming Qualifiers Gala 27/11/18 

Year 4 trip to the Hackney Empire Theatre 4/12/18 

Parents Evening -2:00 - 6.00pm 6/12/18 

Year 3 and 4 Sports Hall Athletics Event 6/12/18 

EYFS Nativity—10:00am 11/12/18 

KS1 Panto —2:00pm 11/12/18 

KS2 Music Festival  - 2:00pm 13/12/18 

Christmas Party—3:30pm—5:00pm 20/12/18 

End of Term—2.00pm 21/12/18 

Congratulations to our VIPs.  Who will it  be next week?   

Do come and join us on a Friday at 9:15am. 

VIPs— 16/11/18  

 

 

 

Congratulations to our Year 6 class again, who 

were our attendance champions for the week 

ending the 16th November 2018!  There are 

discussions about getting this cup engraved!!! 

 

 

Attendance Champions  

Year 5 and 6 Tag Rugby Event  


